CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN October 25th, 2019
Statter Harbor Improvements Ph IlIA - Construction Update

i

Pacific Pile and Marine (PPM) is on site and their tug, dredge and dump scow will arrive from
Portland, Oregon in early November. Trucano Construction demolished the wood haul out trestle
and boarding floats while Aréte Construction demolished the old launch ramp and worked along
the bank. AJC is hauling shot rock and stockpiling it on site.

Next steps
Rock stockpiling will continue while PPM awaits the dredging equipment.

« Why are the rock piles so large? Access to the Stabler’s Quarry is not maintained during the
winter and the subcontractor needs to haul as much material as possible before the snow
flies.

o Where is the rock going? Some of the rock is for a drill pad “island” within the harbor for the
drilling & blasting, while the rest of the rock is for the future wall.

What to expect

While this work takes place, residents can expect the following:
o Rock deliveries may make dumping and slamming sounds.

« The dredge is a Hitachi 1200 excavator with a hydraulic clamshell bucket mounted on a barge,
so there will be engine sounds during operation.

« Dredging is expected from mid-November until Christmas, 7 days a week, from 7am to 7pm.
Lights will be used before sunrise and after sunset.

o The first blast is scheduled for mid-February.

If you have any questions, concerns or experience disruptions from the construction activities,
please contact the project manager, Erich Schaal, P.E. whose information is listed below.

Project Manager: Erich Schaal, P.E. Port Engineer

Telephone: 907-586-0397
Email: Erich.Schaal@juneau.org




